LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF LISBON
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Lisbon Planning and Zoning Commission has cancelled the
October 23, 2013 Public Hearing and special meeting on the Special Permit and Site Plan Application by
Spafas/Charles River Laboratories for a Specialized Agricultural Building at 139 Bundy Hill Road -
APPLICATION WITHDRAWN BY APPLICANT.

Dated at Lisbon, Connecticut this 16™ day of October 2013

Robert D. Adams, Chairman
Town of Lisbon, Planning and Zoning Commission



